
 

 

 

MESSAGE 

 

From 

 

THE HONOURABLE THE SENATE 

 

To 

 

THE HONOURABLE THE HOUSE OF ASSEMBLY 
 

  

 

 The Honourable the Senate has the honour to extend its compliments to 

the Honourable the House of Assembly and to reply to the Message from the 

House inviting the Senate to appoint four Senators to a Joint Select Committee 

on the Medicinal Cannabis Industry Bill, 2019. 

 

The Senate is pleased to appoint; 

 

His Honour Senator Rudolph. N. Greenidge, LL.B 

 

Senator Dr. Crystal K. M. Haynes, M.B.B.S. 

 

 Senator Mr. Christopher A. Maynard, M.B.B.S., F.R.C.S. (ENT) 

 

Senator Caswell A. Franklyn, J.P.  

 

to constitute the Joint Committee with Members of the House of Assembly, and 

to offer every good wish for the deliberations of the Committee. 

 

 Dated the 4
th

 day of September, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT 
 

 

 


